
   
 
 

WP7 Workshop on the network of experts 

May 7th 2014  

16:00 – 18:30 h 

 
Dear experts, the workshop organized by the WP5 Italian team is approaching. You would 
remember from the leaflet of the conference and the invitation mail that WP7 is organizing a 
work activity on the evening of May 7th for those who will reach Florence the day before. 
 
We are happy to provide more information on this project activity. 
 
The goal of the workshop is to consult you, as expert and potential members of a future 
network of experts created by the Joint Action, in order to discuss the necessary 
requirements for making such a network a useful and successful initiative. 
 

Agenda 

1. Welcome and objectives of this workshop 
2. Explanation of the set-up of this meeting, processed in the style of 

“Working  café” 
3. Working  Café 
4. Conclusion and agreements for future reporting 

 
 

 
The exact location of the workshop is : 
 
Villa la Quiete - Via di Boldrone, 2 – Florence (Italy).  

 

Considering the concept of “Working Café”, warm & cold beverages, but also pastries will 

be offered during the meeting. 

 

 

The WP7 team is looking forward to welcoming you at this meeting. 
Please inform us on your attendance up to May 7th included by email to : 

projects@mu-varna.bg 
 
 
Kind regards, 
On behalf of the WP7 team 
Prof. T. Kostadinova – WP Leader 


